December 23, 1974

Geoffray Rose, M.D.
8t. Mary's Hospital Medical School
Univeraity of London

DindB8, W. 2, ENGLAND

Dear Geoff:

You're always down to earth, honest and practical ia
your final sutmaries, But if I quote you correetly that interv
vention should be tailored to the risk, and you have demonstrated
the excess risk associated with the ECG, then why no ECG?

It was good to see and hear you. May 1 have recent
reprints and preprints? :

Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D,



